
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE is hereby given, that the Board of Trustees Hugo, Colorado will hold a public hearing on 

Monday April 14, 2025 in the Hugo Board Room located at 522 2nd Avenue Hugo, Colorado during 

their regular meeting which begins at 7:00 P.M. The public hearing is in regard to a use by special 

review application to replat the property at 135 7th Ave, Hugo, CO 80821. 

 

All people interested in this matter may be present and may be heard. Any interested person may 

also file any objections to the proposed resolution at any time prior to final adoption. 

Additional information may be obtained at the Hugo Town Hall located at 522 2nd Avenue, Hugo, 

Colorado or on the website at www.townhugo.com 

/s/ Sara Lancaster, Town Clerk Administrator, Hugo, Colorado 

http://www.townhugo.com/

